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Graduation 2021 
Broken Arrow High School’s senior class will walk across the stage at Memorial Stadium to receive 
their diplomas at 7 p.m. on Thursday, May 20, 2021. Each graduating senior will receive six 
complimentary tickets for family and friends who wish to attend the ceremony in person, and the 
ceremony will also be live streamed for those who would like to watch online. More information will 
follow in the next few weeks! 
 
Be sure to visit the BAPS website for a list of other senior events. Project Graduation will be held 
immediately following the graduation ceremony on May 20 at BAHS. To help with this event, please 
consider donating or volunteering! 

 

Prom 2021 
Prom 2021 will be held at Broken Arrow High School! Tickets are $45 each and will be sold in the 
student union April 19-21 to seniors only and April 22-23 and 26-28 for juniors and seniors. Credit 
card is the preferred form of payment.  
 
Guests will be permitted to attend this year with the submission of a completed guest form. Guest 
forms are available on canvas and in the Student Union and must be submitted by April 23.  
 
For more information, see Mrs. Ogilvie in office D or Mrs. Welborn in the student union!    
 

Advanced Placement Exam Dates 
Broken Arrow High School will be following the Advanced Placement (AP) exam schedule 
Administration 1 for administering AP exams. To view the Administration 1 schedule, visit the college 
board website. 
 

Lastest News from GMBA  
Visit the BAHS website for the latest news from Good Morning BA! 
 

CPR Training   
According to State Law, known as the “Dustin Rhodes and Lindsay Steed CPR Training Act", 
beginning with the 2015-2016 school year, all students enrolled in grades nine through twelve in the 
public schools of this state shall receive instruction in cardiopulmonary resuscitation and awareness 

of the purpose of an automated external defibrillator, at least once between ninth grade and 
graduation from high school. Normally this is done in ninth grade, however, due to school closure 
due to COVID, the class of 2023 was unable to complete this requirement. In order to fulfill this 

requirement, we are going to provide training to all 10th graders on April 21st, 28th, and May 5th 

through advisory classes. May 19th will be a make-up day. 
 

Dates to Remember 
Jostens Cap and Gown Pick-up (Student Union, 10am-1pm) – April 23 and April 30 
Prom – May 1 
Graduation and Project Graduation – May 20 

https://www.baschools.org/vnews/display.v/ART/5c62e1f353422
https://www.baschools.org/vnews/display.v/ART/5e39b6df850c0
https://forms.gle/52A19eyQEW8vZ5fZ7
https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/exam-calendar#administration1
https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/exam-calendar#administration1
https://baschools.socs.net/vnews/display.v/ART/5d6e83310b248

